
 

January 30, 2012 

 

 

 

 

The Honorable Lance Kinzer, Chairperson 

House Committee on Judiciary 

Statehouse, Room 165-W 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Representative Kinzer: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2483 by House Committee on Judiciary 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2483 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 Under current law, any person, official, or government agency dissatisfied with any 

zoning board appeal order may bring an action in district court to determine the reasonableness 

of the order.  HB 2483 would further require that district courts retain jurisdiction of the matter 

for remand proceedings. 

 

 Passage of HB 2483 would have no fiscal effect. 

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 Steven J. Anderson, CPA, MBA 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

 

 

 

cc: Larry Baer, League of Kansas Municipalities 

 Melissa Wangemann, Kansas Association of Counties 

 Mary Rinehart, Judiciary  


